
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 3/23/2012 6:53:11 PM
To: 'michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: NTSB Letter dated 3-13-12

Michelle, here are two letters, one is PG&E’s response in December, and the second is the 
NTSB recent response that I gave you a copy of today.

Pis let me know if you need additional info. I will calendar some time with you when our next
response is close to ready and go over with you (targeting mid-April).

Thx

Jane

SB GT&S 0068670

mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov

